  
Murton Parish Neighbourhood Plan Working Party

Report to the Murton Parish Council meeting on July 13th 2022

1.  Submission of the Plan to the City of York Council
We have noted, in earlier reports, that the Murton Parish Neighbourhood Plan has been submitted to the City of York Council by the Working Party on behalf of the Parish Council.
There are 5 papers:
(i) Neighbourhood Plan Submission document plus Appendices A-F 
(ii) Consultation Statement
(iii) Strategic Environmental Assessment
(iv) Habitat Regulations Assessment (HRA)
(v) Basic Conditions Statement
The officers in Forward Planning, Kirsten Clow and John Roberts (who is our principal point of contact), have reported that the key document, the Submission document and the six Appendices, have been checked and that they have only relatively minor suggestions to make.
They are now having to devote most of their time to Phase 3 of the Local Plan Examination but are hoping to review the other documents ‘as soon as possible’.
They are using the Murton Parish Neighbourhood Plan Website to obtain the information.
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